


Rain! Rain! Rain!

We have had lots of rain to play with and the
children have loved collecting the water and
mixing it together with other materials such as
leaves and mud, pretending to make delicious
cups of tea and cake! Beth always put up a
shelter if needed but there have still been lots
of drips to catch and puddles to play in and we
always made sure we were wearing the right
clothing.
Young children learn by begin active through
moving their bodies and doing things. Splashing
in puddles, water play and reaching to catch the
rain have met their desire to move and helped
to get all the children actively involved.





Young children like to return to things 
that interest them to help them practice 
their ideas and skills. Through all the 
activities the children took part in there 
was always the chance for them to work 
at their own pace and repeat things as 
much as necessary.

Even though we did something a little bit 
different each week, the children enjoyed 
repeating some of the same activities. We did 
lots of counting with stones, sticks and plastic 
eggs and mark making with paint the children 
made themselves out of chalk, mud and rain 
water!







Thank You to everyone who has taken 
part in our ‘Forest School’ this term

The Children

Omi Nwafor Alqamah Mhd Zariyah Ali Riyadh Miah Fathima Khatoon

Isijona Marsela Rayhan Meir Amelia Saleem Eliza Khizar Aroush Abbas



The Staff

Jo Thomson
Early Years 

Practitioner

Beth Webber
Forest School 

Leader

Mrs Ullah
Early Years 

Practitioner


